
 
Friday, January 22, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families of Goderich Place:  

 

We’re very happy to announce that Goderich Place will be hosting an on-site COVID vaccination clinic for 

residents this coming Wednesday, January 27th, together with Huron Perth Public Health. 

 

Thanks to everyone who has signed and submitted their consent form, the completed forms will be shared with 

Huron Perth Public Health shortly to ensure the correct number of doses are brought to our clinic. If for any 

reason a family chooses to have their parent vaccinated and has not already submitted a signed consent form, 

we ask that you please inform Annette ASAP. All consent forms received before noon on Tuesday, January 

26th will be accepted.   

 

Our team is currently confirming logistics to support the clinic and so we are asking that residents go about 

their day as usual on Wednesday and when it’s time for their vaccination, our staff will inform them. If 

residents can be sure to be onsite all day on Wednesday it would be very much appreciated. We are also 

requesting that residents receiving a vaccine wear a short-sleeved shirt to allow easy access to the upper arm. 

 

All residents will be screened by our nurses and Huron Perth Public Health to ensure they are in proper health 

prior to receiving the vaccine.  That said, if on Wednesday a resident is not feeling well or exhibiting COVID 

symptoms, we ask that they inform Annette and she will arrange for their vaccination to be rescheduled. Please 

note that if essential workers and staff are able to be vaccinated during the clinic they will be contacted directly 

with further information. 

 

A reminder that getting vaccinated does not automatically mean that you couldn't potentially pass COVID-19 

on to someone else. Everyone must continue practicing all protection measures following their vaccination 

until public health officials say otherwise.  

 

We invite you to contact Annette should you have any questions in advance of Wednesday’s clinic.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jason Mercier, Director of Operations, Retirement Life Communities Group of Companies, and 

Annette Gerdes, Assistant General Manager, Goderich Place Retirement Residence 

 

  


